
COALWAY COMMUNITY INFANT SCHOOL 

Tel: 01594 833457 

Email: admin@coalway-inf.gloucs.sch.uk 

                24th May 2020 

Re: School contact in the coming weeks 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well.   

Following publication of our wider re-opening offer today, I am writing to inform parents of children 

who are not eligible to attend school at the moment of our plans for the coming weeks.  

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for the amazing job you are doing in keeping the children safe 

and in teaching them at home.  You are all doing a fantastic job and we very much appreciate your 

support.  

We are missing the children tremendously and only wish that everything were ‘back to normal’ and 

that our usual school routine could return.  The situation remains challenging and I hope that you 

are all managing to keep positive and appreciate the precious, and usually rare, family time that this 

situation has presented.   

During the week beginning 1st June our intention is that the teachers will telephone all parents to 

see how you are getting on generally, as well as with the home learning that we have provided.  This 

will enable us to give you further, more bespoke learning materials to suit what is working for you 

and your child.  

From 8th June Mrs Gwynne and Miss Roberts will be your key contacts for any home learning queries 

as the other teachers will be in class full time from this date.  They will liaise with you and the 

teachers from then on to help you in any way.  

We shall also be sending home your child’s annual school report during June and making contact to 

arrange the usual discussion. 

Should you need any further support or advice from Lisa as Family Support Worker, Miss Roberts as 

Special Needs Co-ordinator, or myself, please continue to contact us via the School Office.  

Mrs Nash and Mrs Edwards will continue to contact those parents whose children are eligible for 

Free School Meals to ensure this service is maintained. 

We look forward to catching up with you very soon.  

Kind regards,  

 

F. Hamilton 

Headteacher 


